
We learn and pray, in faith and love 

 

 

 

20.12.2023 

 

Dear families, 

 

 

As we break up for Christmas, I would like to take this opportunity to say a 

huge “Thank you” to you all for the kind words, cards, gifts and support given to 

school.  We are blessed to have such wonderful children at St. Kentigern’s and 

an equally wonderful staff team. 

 

Miss Kim has asked me to share her thanks for the kindness you have shown as 

she ends her time running the Breakfast and Afterschool club.  You will still see 

Miss Kim in school as she continues her work as a Lunchtime Organiser.  

 

As you know, it has been a very busy time in school over the Advent period.  

Please click on either of the links below to hear our wonderful choir and to see 

photos of the many events that have taken place throughout December. 

 
https://www.st-kentigerns.manchester.sch.uk/ 
 
https://img2.cdn.schooljotter2.com/media/991/20108991.mp4 

 

 

On behalf of our children, staff and Governors, I wish you all a very happy, 

healthy and holy Christmas.  I look forward to welcoming the children back on 

Monday 8th December 2024. 

 

 
 

 

With continued best wishes,                                                        

 
Mrs Muldoon 

Headteacher 

https://www.st-kentigerns.manchester.sch.uk/
https://img2.cdn.schooljotter2.com/media/991/20108991.mp4

